
To The Committee Clerk 

  

I wish to add my support for Lord Morrow's Human Trafficking Bill and in particular clause 

6 which criminalises paying for sex.  If this were to be passed it would surely greatly reduce 

the demand for trafficking and safeguard the many victims of this practice.  I therefore call 

upon the government of Northern Ireland to fulfill its international obligations as set out in 

the European Directive and the Council of Europe Convention. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs. Joan Lister 

  

 


